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 Minutes of the Board of Library Trustees Meeting 

March 4, 2014 – 7:15PM

Brookline, NH

Present:     Ed Cook 

   
John Lindgren
 
Helen Ballou
                  Louise Price                     Steve Russo               
Myra Emmons, Director 
Also Present:  David Partridge, Keith Thompson, Jodi Tochko
PUBLIC SESSION:
OLD BUSINESS:
Minutes:

Upon motion by Ed, seconded by Helen, it was moved to accept the minutes of the Board of Library Trustees’ meeting minutes of February 4th as amended.   Voted unanimously.
Treasurer’s Report:

See attached report. 
John stated that all budget categories seem to be on track.  There was a discussion of building maintenance expenses which are paid out of the town’s general building maintenance budget, not the Library’s operating budget.  
Director’s Report:

See attached report.  
Myra has completed the annual statistical report for the State Library.  The Library was closed for three snow days in February, so monthly statistics are down from a year ago.  
NEW BUSINESS:
Public Input:
The Annex:
The members of the public in attendance discussed various arguments to use to support the warrant article to repair the Annex.  Jodi, the President of the Friends group, will make a presentation in support of the Annex repair at Town Meeting.
Direct Deposit of Staff Paychecks:

Ed led the discussion on what should be investigated in order to see if it will be feasible to offer direct deposit for the staff. 
Library Services:

Myra is working to see if the Hollis Social Library is interested in having reciprocal borrowing rights with our library.  She also announced that the Library is starting to build a blu ray collection.

Policy Manual Review:
Review of the Employee and Policy manuals was deferred until next month.

Goals for 2014:

These areas were identified as ones on which the Board should work this calendar year:

Getting a new library building – getting the town’s Facilities Committee to support it
Review of the Policy Manual, Employee Manual, and Collection Development Plan

Director’s review

Director’s contract
There was a motion to pass over the scheduled nonpublic session.  Ed moved; John seconded; passed unanimously.
At 9:04, Helen motioned to adjourn; Ed seconded; voted unanimously.

The next regular meeting of the Board will be Tuesday April 1st at 7PM.
Submitted, 


Steve Russo
